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       I have been a Certified Water Rights Examiner since 1987, During that time I 

have submitted somewhere over a Hundred Applications and Claims of Beneficial 

Use. Every project has required the use of the skills and Knowledge that I have 

because I am Registered  Professional Land Surveyor. Whether its looking up deeds, 

searching for survey monuments, equipment being availiable, drafting skills. etc. All 

of these things are not things that are possible for a person to acquire on the job, it 

takes training and skill building. The present bill is too loosely written to require the 

necessary training and education that a person really needs to do the job correctly. 

Please feel free to call is you have any questions. 

David H. Krumbein PLS, PE, CWRE 

   541-377-9054 


